
 

Important Notice 
 

 
The regular meeting of the Badger Knife Club on Sunday, January 27, 2019, has 
been CANCELLED and will not be rescheduled. This decision was based on 
the extreme winter weather conditions that will prevail on Sunday afternoon and 
evening that could prove to be extremely hazardous. Also, we were not able to 
schedule a featured program for the meeting. 
  
The next meeting will be Sunday, April 28, 2019, and will feature a program on 
meteoritic metals use in knife blades. It should prove to be a heavenly meeting! 
  
Plan on attending the Badger Knife Show on March 29, 30 and 31, 2019 at the 
Janesville Conference Center. 
  
Check out the Badger Knife Club web site for additional information. 
  
Bob Schrap 
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Nife Notes 

Meeting Dates 
All Sundays, 7 pm! 
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